Valley Alliance of Neighborhood Councils
Sponsorship of VANC’s Planning Forum 
November 10, 2016, at CBS Studios, Studio City
                                5:30-9:30 p.m.
 
    * For over 13 years, VANC has been devoted to providing educational and outreach opportunities for all 34 Neighborhood Councils in the Valley. In addition to monthly meetings that address issues of regional and City interest, VANC regularly hosts candidate debates and planning forums.
 
    VANC has scheduled two major events this fiscal year: Planning Forum on 
November 10, 2016 and the 14th Anniversary Mixer on March 9, 2017.  Refreshments will be provided, as well as a cash bar. There is no cost to your Board members and Committee members to attend.  You will receive a flyer announcing the events. Programs will be available the night of the event.
 
    Grayce Liu, General Manager of DONE, is very supportive of our Alliance and our events. VANC has worked with DONE funding to provide an easy means for individual Neighborhood Councils to contribute to our events.
 
*To SPONSOR:   
    Please contact VANC treasurer, VicViereck@sbcglobal.net or (818) 985-9174.
Vic will give you instructions on  how to make out the check and where to send the check for your  contribution as a Sponsor. Your council will be listed on the flyer and the program, and your council will be thanked publicly.  

     For your treasurer’s convenience, DONE permits individual councils to make one contribution to VANC for both events to be held this fiscal year. Think ahead. 
Pass ONE Motion, write ONE check for the Planning Forum and our fabulous Annual Mixer, which will be held at CBS Studios Thursday, March 9, 2017.

   Contributions of any amount are appreciated.    

         Thank you for your continued support.

